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7th January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Just another update to confirm the government’s change in requirements for a confirmatory PCR 
test.  If your child tests positive on an LFT we will no longer require you to seek a further PCR test, 
we will note your child’s absence due to COVID from the point of the positive LFT.  
 
Could I ask that as soon as you have the positive result you complete the reporting form which can 
be found on the COVID-19 section of the school’s website? 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Pope 
Headteacher 
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